
Enrollment options
Q: What is open enrollment?
A: Open enrollment creates opportunities for those who 
live outside of district boundaries to attend Mankato 
Area Public Schools. Kindergarten through 12th grade 
students may apply to attend a school outside of their 
district. For example, if a family that lives in another 
community wants their children to attend Mankato Area 
Public Schools, they fill out an application to do so. 

Open enrollment applications must be submitted 
by January 15 for fall enrollment. Students who are 
accepted agree to attend Mankato Area Public Schools 
for the upcoming school year.

Attendance exceptions
Q: What are attendance exceptions?
A: Attendance exceptions are designed for those 
who live inside district boundaries and want their 
children to attend another school building outside of 
their neighborhood. To be eligible for an attendance 
exception, families must meet one of three criteria: 

childcare;
legal matters;
residential (family moves during the year and they apply 
to finish the school year at their respective school). 

Kindergarten through 12th grade students may apply 
to attend another Mankato Area Public School building. 
Attendance exception applications are due by April 1 and 
need to be done annually.

Exceptions depend upon meeting criteria and space 
availability. Families authorized for an attendance 
exception provide their own transportation to the school 
they’ve been approved to attend.

Q: Why are there criteria for open enrollment and 
attendance options?
A: Mankato Area Public Schools’ strives to provide 
a quality, well-rounded education to students at all 
16 schools within the district. In fact, more than 95 
percent of students go on to college, technical and 
trade schools, full-time employment or military service. 
When considering open enrollment and attendance 
exception options, it’s important to balance family and 
district needs. The district works to avoid overcrowding 
at schools. Other considerations are expected growth 
within the schools and how to best meet needs across 
the district. Criteria encourage consistency and equity 
with quality education as the goal.

Q: How do I learn more about open enrollment or 
attendance exceptions?
A: Call the Mankato Area Public Schools’ central 
registration office at 507-387-2125 or email staff for 
assistance. 

Education for life
If you know someone who wants their children to attend 
Mankato Area Public Schools, they can enroll by calling 
507-387-2125. Detailed information about Mankato Area 
Public Schools is available at online and by telephoning 
507-387-8516.
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